
DACA Renewal Immigration and Mental Health Clinic 

Sunday, October 1, 2017  
12:00 PM-4:30 PM 

Flushing Library (IRC Conference Room) 

41-17 Main Street, Flushing, NY 11355  
 

 

The Asian American Bar Association of New York (AABANY), National Center for Law and Economic 
Justice (NCLEJ), the Asian American Legal Defense and Education Fund (AALDEF), the New York Coalition 
for Asian American Mental Health (NYCAAMH), and the Chinese-American Family Alliance for Mental 
Health (CAFAMH) will be holding a FREE one-day legal and mental health event.  

The event will provide information and resources for Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) 
recipients.  Volunteer attorneys will be on-site to help eligible DACA recipients complete their renewal 
forms to meet the Oct. 5, 2017 renewal deadline. Please bring all necessary documents and paperwork. 
New Economy will issue checks for the application renewal fees of income-eligible NYC residents. Other 
types of financial assistance will also be available. 

Bilingual and bicultural AAPI mental health providers will be available on-site to provide supportive 
counseling to DACA recipients and their family. The providers will listen and offer suggestions to help 
you cope with your stress level.  We will protect anonymity and confidentiality of all participants. 

On Sept. 5, 2017, Attorney General Jeff Sessions announced the rescission and “winding down” of the 
DACA program. If you filed a DACA renewal application and it was pending on September 5, 2017, it will 
be decided under the regular eligibility criteria for DACA. No New DACA applications will be accepted. If 
you have DACA and your status is expiring between September 5, 2017 and March 5, 2018, USCIS MUST 
RECEIVE AND ACCEPT your renewal application on or before October 5, 2017. 

Congresswoman Grace Meng, who represents New York’s 6th district, will be making a few remarks. 

Registration: Space is limited. To RSVP, please email: communityresponsetaskforce@aabany.org.  

Co-sponsors include: 
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